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August 17, 1979

Trojan Nucienr Plant
Docket 50-144
Licenne NTF-1

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. R. Miller

Ameistant Director for Reactor
Safeguards
Division of Operating Reactore

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Due to laat minute administrative difficulties encountered in finnitrina
our topical report, PGE-1024, " Trojan Nuclear Plant Security Force Train-
ing and Qualiffemtion Plan", we will be unable to meet the August 18,
1979 date for submf ttal . Pursuant to discunnions with P.c. Jim MtIter of
your staff, we request a one week extennion, to August 25, 1979, which
will allow us to correct thcae last minute deficienclea. Should you have
any questions regarding this request, please do not henftate to contact
me.

Sincerely,

)

hkYr

c Mr. R. H. Engelken. Director
U.S. Nuc icar Regulatory Commiazion
Region V I&E

76L'013Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of Energy

':..
b
-

> \O
.. , . .. .. . . . . . . , . . . , . . . . , - . . . . , xi. .

I

o ( A ;g. { A { u m ] -990821oggc)5 li '9p
.,

i,


